

INLAND'S CHILDREN'S CHORUS — The Senior Chorus and Junior group were combined to present the 1960 Spring Festival, Sunday May 1st at Memorial Hall for our employes, their families and friends. Numbering almost 300, the boys and girls, young men and young ladies, directed by Joseph P. Geiger (extreme right, above) pleased a large audience with a beautiful performance. The regular Children's Chorus Concert group sang the opening half of the two-part program. Following

intermission, during which time General Manager J. D. O'Brien presented 21 graduating regular Chorus members with Certificates of Achievement, the entire cast participated in the second part of the Festival. Gene Schamel, Barbara (Fitzharris) Schamel, Al Wimmers and Pat Keller, graduates and members of the Senior Chorus, along with Irene French from the regular Chorus, were featured soloists in arrangements of favorite melodies from New York's outstanding Broadway productions.

From The Inlander ~ May 18, 1960 (page 1)

December 1960



Courtesy of Susan (Gmaz) Jones